
SAFE PATIENT
LIMITS LAW

Patient limits will be established by requiring 
staffing plans be voted on by a majority of the 
healthcare facility's staffing committee, which will 
be made up of 50% + 1 bedside nurses. 
Hospitals will be required to pay members of 
staffing committees for their participation.

Come learn more about the new CT Safe 
Staffing Laws going into effect on Oct. 1, 2023 and 
your role in creating safe patient limits!

PRESENTS TO OUR HEALTHCARE MEMBERS:

*WEBINAR*
in leiu of Healthcare Council

08.28.23
MONDAY

6PM - 7PM
Zoom link to be emailed 

week before webinar.

35 Marshall Rd, Rocky Hill, CT 06067

www.aftct.org(860) 257-9782

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfwi-_DclrQxtylVBqGmW2mP45G9q191EKQXniPgVmSz6NpyA/viewform?usp=sf_link



